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CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI 

NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION STAKEHOLDERS 
 

 The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji has taken the “Go Green” initiative and as a first step, is in the process of 

phasing out of all its five Fax numbers by the end of November 2022: 

 1) 6721-500 (Executive Office) 
2) 6725-125 (Air Safety Department),  

3) 6727-413 (Aviation Security Department),  

4) 6727-429 (Quality Section) and  

5) 6720-002 (Accounts) 
 
Therefore, the Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji wishes to advise all its stakeholders to use the Authority’s email 

address info@caaf.org.fj for all communication and queries. 
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